
FILED 7/9/2021 

State of Florida 
DOCUMENT NO. 07646-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

July 9, 2021 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER• 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Melinda H. Watts, Engineering Specialist III, Division of Engineering7nUJ 711,;{!. L./; 

Docket No. 20210069-WS - Application for acknowledgment of name change on 
Wastewater Certificate No. 104-S in Pasco County and Water Certificate No. 388-
W in Lee County from Ni Florida, LLC, to Ni Florida, Inc. 

Please file the attached "Approval of Customer Notice" in the above-referenced docket file. 

Thank you. 

MW/jp 

Attachment 



From: Melinda Watts <Mwatts@PSC.STATE.FL.US>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 07, 2021 5:04 PM 
To: 'bkeating@gunster.com' <bkeating@gunster.com> 
Cc: Marissa Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us>; Joann Parsons <jparsons@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: FW: Docket 20210069 (OPEN) -- Application for acknowledgment of name change on 
Wastewater Certificate No. 104-S in Pasco County and Water Certificate No. 388-W in Lee 
County from Ni Florida, LLC, to Ni Florida, Inc. 
 
Beth, 
 
Thank you for updating the customer notice. The attached notice is approved and will be placed 
in the docket file. 
 
Sincerely, 
Melinda Watts 
Florida Public Service Commission 
 
From: Keating, Beth <BKeating@gunster.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 07, 2021 9:17 AM 
To: Melinda Watts <Mwatts@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Stefanie-Jo Osborn 
<SOsborn@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket 20210069 (OPEN) -- Application for acknowledgment of name change on 
Wastewater Certificate No. 104-S in Pasco County and Water Certificate No. 388-W in Lee 
County from Ni Florida, LLC, to Ni Florida, Inc. 
 
Good morning, Melinda and Stefanie-Jo, 
I’m wondering if you all can update me on the status of name change application (and the 
updates to the Company’s contact information?)  Ni is wondering what to do about the notice to 
customers? 
  
Best, 
Beth 
  

 
Beth Keating │Shareholder 
Governmental Affairs 
215 S. Monroe Street, Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
P 850-521-1706  C 850-591-9228 
Email: bkeating@gunster.com 
  
“If you are out to describe the truth, leave elegance to the tailor.” - Einstein 
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 NOTICE OF NAME CHANGE 
Notice is hereby given on __________, 2021, pursuant to Section 367.1214, 
Florida Statutes, that Ni Florida, LLC has changed its name to Ni Florida, Inc. 
Ni Florida provides water service in Lee County under authority of the Florida 
Public Service Commission Certificate No. 388-W. 
Ni Florida provides wastewater service in Pasco County under authority of Florida 
Public Service Commission Certificate No. 104-S.  Its local business address is: 
 

Ni Florida, Inc. 
10130 Scenic Drive 
Port Richey, Florida 34668 

 

The Company’s corporate headquarters address is: 

Florida Utility Systems, Inc. (a subsidiary of Southwest Water 
Company) 
1710 Woodcreek Farms Road 
Elgin, SC 29045 

 

Please be advised that this name change will not result in any changes in service or 
rates for the company’s Florida customers. If you have questions, you may contact 
the company at 877-233-0101. 
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